
Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello Bill, 

Cender, Laura 
Thursday, March 05, 2020 11 :46 AM 
Bill Barrow 
Pending NRC License Amendment - Additional Information Requested 

I am currently processing your NRC license amendment request, and as we discussed today request that you provide the 
following items: 

1. Please provide contact information for Mr. Cassidy Mathews including telephone number and email address. 
2. Please confirm that the licensed material will be stored at location "A" as indicated on the facility diagram 

provided, and confirm that a second amendment will be submitted should it be determined that licensed 
material will actually be stored at location "B.". 

3. Please confirm that no more than 1 portable gauge will be stored at location "A," and please also confirm that 
the portable gauge will be stored within its transportation case at all times. 

Please submit your response as an attached letter with a signature and date. I can be reached at 630-829-9712 or via 
email if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Laura Cender 

Laura (ender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 
Phone: (630) 829-9712 
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